
 

Let’s Welcome the Lions of Dist. 4-C6 

 

The Lions Club of Montebello invites you 

to join them in welcoming the Lions from 

District 4-C6 on Saturday, March 28, 2020 

 5:00p.m. – 8:30p.m. 

$15.00 per person prepaid 

  

  

Montebello Senior Center – (downstairs)  

115 South Taylor Avenue (off of Whittier Blvd.)  

Montebello  

  

Evening Includes:  

Dinner  

Fun,  

Fellowship  

and   

Entertainment: Lion Frankie Barajas   

Sings Sinatra and Songs of the Rat Pack 

  

R.S.V.P. to PDG Chris Ohrmund  

909-598-0554 or ohrmu@aol.com   

                  by March 20th                                                                
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